

IBN SEENA ENGLISH HIGH SCHOOL

P.O.Box 2909 - Sharjah, Tel: 06 5582071, Fax: 06 5387931

Email: ibnseena@emirates.net.ae Web: www.ibnseenaschool.net

COVID TEST FOR STUDENTS

Dear parents,

Covid test for the students who have opted for face to face learning will be conducted on Thursday 3rd September 2020 in Africa Hall, Sharjah sharp at 9 am. You are requested to submit the emirates id with mobile number to Sr.Jancy in reception on Wednesday 2nd September 2020 between 9.00 am and 11.30am. Parents are requested to accompany the students for Covid test on 3rd sept Thursday.

MANAGEMENT